From: Richard Black I

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 2:29 PM
To: lohnson, Nick M

Subject: Re: 8609 Lyndale empty parking lot
Nick,

| will not attend tonight’'s meeting because it sounds like it will be about the same as the last open house
| attended. You can count me, owner of 8609 Lyndale, as supporting the zoning change and plans for
Lyndale Ave.

Richard Black



